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boundary being coterminal with the Town Council boundary other than the north-western border 
with Sandsend. 

We believe that addresses the criteria of Interests and Identities of Local Communities and Effective 
and Convenient Local Government and would be best served if Whitby had a whole number of 
county councillors with no county division overlapping outside the Town Council area. Consequently, 
we recommend that the total number of county councillors is in a small range close to the existing 
90. 

Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
 
Regards 

 

 Michael King  
Town Clerk 

 

This email (and any files transmitted with it) may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken is prohibited and may be unlawful - you should therefore 
return the email to the sender and delete it from your system. Any opinions expressed are those of the author of the email, and do not necessarily reflect those 
of Whitby Town Council. Please note: Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic 
communications. This email has been checked for the presence of computer viruses, but please rely on your own virus-checking procedures. 
 
In accordance with the law, Whitby Town Council only collects a limited amount of information about you necessary for correspondence, information and 
service provision.  Whitby Town Council does not use profiling, it does not sell or pass your data to third parties.  It does not use your data for purposes other 
than those specified, makes sure your data are stored securely and deletes all information deemed to be no longer necessary. You may view the council’s 
Privacy Notice here. 

  

 




